Dear colleagues, we hope this email finds you well. 

Please find the Call for Proposals below and feel free to share with colleagues:

The Northeast Association for Language Learning Technology (NEALLT) will hold its annual conference online on Friday, April 8th  and Saturday, April 9th .  It is my pleasure to host this year’s NEALLT’ 22 virtual conference together with my colleagues from the Columbia University Language Resource Center. 
This year’s theme is Emerging Realities in Language Teaching & Learning
Learning environments have morphed significantly in recent years. The dichotomous reference to teaching and learning contexts as either face-to-face or online (Kessler, 2017) is no longer applicable. Remote, hybrid, blended, synchronous, asynchronous are now part of our daily vernacular. However, all these new modalities have an impact beyond the physical space of the language classroom. We invite you to further explore the challenges and affordances of the emerging realities in language teaching and learning environments.

We welcome proposals for presentations and panel discussions on topics including, but not limited to the following:
· What constitutes the new language “class/classroom”?
· New learning spaces and modalities
· Extended realities (Virtual reality/Augmented reality)
· Technologies to aid inclusive teaching and learning  
· Curricular innovations
· Changing demographics of the language learners in the US
· Interdisciplinary connections
· Inter-institutional shared initiatives
· Open educational resources
· Language Resource Centers
· Other ...

We welcome a variety of perspectives and encourage presentations that report on empirical studies, classroom projects and research, or work in progress. Graduate students and future teachers are welcome to submit proposals. Presentations will be 20 minutes with 10 minutes Q&A. Panel discussions will be 45 minutes. Please use this link to submit proposals online:
Proposal submission deadline: January 27.  Proposals will be considered on a rolling basis. We encourage early submissions! Notification of acceptance: no later than February 11, 2022. 
For conference information, please visit neallt.org or contact Michael Jones (mjones1@swarthmore.edu) 610.328.8036, or Angelina Craig-Flórez (angelina.craig-florez@columbia.edu)

We look forward to receiving your proposals! 

On behalf of the NEALLT board,
Angelina Craig-Flórez, NEALLT Vice-President

